
PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF NORTH RIVERSIDE 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF THE PROPOSED 

APPROPRIATION FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION AND 

OF HOLDING A PUBLIC HEARING THEREIN 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that copies of the Proposed Appropriation for the Village of North Riverside for 

the Fiscal Year commencing May 1, 2017 to April 30, 2018 are available for public inspection during 

normal business hours at the Village Commons, 2401 South DesPlaines Avenue, North Riverside, Illinois 

or on the Village’s website at:   www.northriverside-il.org.  

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Appropriation Hearing shall be held by the Mayor and the Board of 

Trustees for the Village of North Riverside: 

 

  Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 

  Time: 6:30 PM 

  Place: Village Commons 

   2401 South DesPlaines Avenue 

   North Riverside, Illinois 

 

All interested persons may attend the meeting and shall have the right to present oral and written 

comments and suggestions regarding the proposed appropriation.  After the public hearing and before 

final action is taken on the proposed annual appropriation ordinance, the Mayor and Board of Trustees 

may revise, alter, increase, or decrease any line item contained in the proposed annual appropriation 

ordinance. 

 

Final action on the proposed annual appropriation ordinance will occur on July 10, 2017. 

 

 

KATHY RANIERI 

VILLAGE CLERK 

NORTH RIVERSIDE, ILLINOIS 


